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I support strong climate legislation for Oregon such as SB 1530.

As a parent and a grandparent | am alarmed at the rapid pace of climate change and the
inherent dangers to our forests, oceans and unique ecosystems. Oregonians need to address
the climate change crisis now before it is too late.

Barbara Ferré

Portland, Oregon



